
Hello!


We are very excited to have the opportunity to host a camp for your students this fall! This 
November 6-8th we will gather together 6-12th grade students from across the district at 
Timber Lakes Camp for our “Uncommon” camp. We realize that the last several months have 
been difficult in many ways for everyone including financially. So the Midwest District has 
offered to extend a $100 scholarship to each student attending this year to help offset the cost 
for you! This will bring the price down to $50 per student. What a blessing! The registration fee 
and form are due by October 7th and can be handed in to your local church or mailed directly 
to the address provided. 


We will be doing our best to comply with local and camp guidelines when it comes to the virus. 
There has been a lot of thought and time put into coming up with creative ways to enjoy our 
time together and stay safe. We will do our best to social distance and wear masks when we 
can’t. Please have your child bring multiple masks with them to camp. We will keep you 
updated as our plans continue to develop and if anything changes.


Your student will be missing some time at school on Friday, November 6th. We are hoping that 
this won’t interfere with anyone being able to attend. I just wanted to mention it so you can 
plan accordingly. 


We look forward to what God has for us this fall and to our time with your students! Let us 
know if you have any questions or concerns!


In Christ,


Adam DeMike and the Midwest District Youth Team


Adam DeMike

PO Box 334

Weeping Water, NE 6846

adam@demike.com

402-953-8648
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